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18 August 2014

Our reference: SC\0022765592
Your reference: Miller SSAS

Pension Practitioner. Com

Daws House S Policyholder(s): Mrs Miller
33-35 Daws Lane 5 Policy number(s): 91972200
London 3

NW?7 4SD

Dear Sir/Madam

With reference to the recent request to transfer this policy to the Miller SSAS.

The Government, HM Revenue & Customs (HMRC), the Financial Conduct Authority

(FCA) and The Pensions Regulator (TPR) are all becoming increasingly concerned about

pension transfers. As ReAssure is committed to protecting its customers' money, this has

meant that we have introduced extra due diligence procedures into our pension transfer

process. Unfortunately this means that the time taken to process a transfer has

increased: - We are-eurrently still carrying-out our due diligence checks -onthis proposed™
transfer and will be in touch as soon as we are in a position to advise further.

If you have any questions, or need more information, please contact us on 0800 073 1777
between 8.30am and 5.30pm Monday to Friday, not including bank holidays.

Yours faithfully

Sharon Cromie

Policy Admin Telford

Copies of this letter have been sent to:
Mrs Heather Ann Miller
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